
From: Russell Grant  
Sent: 06 April 2022 18:54 
To: Planning 
Cc: Alex Benasuli; Andrew Hunter; Angela Andersen; Bronwen Jenkins; caroline 
macpherson; Catherine Colley; claire Kielczewska; Colin Jacobson; Desa 
Philippi; Ellie Jenkins; elspeth harrison; Estelle Le Guillou; Fabio; Frereira; Grace 
Edghill; Jaya Madhvani; John Neve; joran mendel; justin dennis; Kate Butler; 
Ming; Linda Hapgood; Luke Roberts; Malj1964; mark Jenkins; Mary Burd; 
Monica Lee; Nairy McMahon; Naufel Vilcassim; Nicholas Ayre; PATRICIA 
LANKESTER; Peter Cundal; Simon Foster; Sue Neve; Tim Bruce-Dick; Tim 
Lankester; Tom Gentleman; Will Butler; Yotam Ottolenghi 
Subject: Planning Application reference 2022/1187/T 
Importance: High 
 
I wish to register my objection to Central and Cecil Housing Association 
insurer’s request to fell two established trees in the garden of 102 - 104 Albert 
Street, NW1  - Planning Application reference: 2022/1187/T 
 
The back gardens of the houses on the north side of Delancey Street, the 
north-east side of Albert Street and the north-west side of Arlington Road 
collectively create a unique and invaluable habitat for wildlife. I have lived in 
Delancey Street for over twenty two years and like many of my neighbours and 
local residents, the value of this green space at the back of our houses and flats 
not only provides an oasis of calm right in the centre of Camden Town with its 
noise and pollution, it adds immeasurably to the beauty of the area. In fact, it 
is one of the main pleasures of living where we do. 
 
The trees named in this planning application are listed and as such deserve 
protection. Furthermore, the trees are located some distance from the 
buildings of 102 - 104 Albert Street. While judicious pruning might be 
appropriate, to remove these highly valued trees is not only unnecessary, but 
their loss would have a serious impact not only to our views and the tranquil 
atmosphere of this small oasis, but on the biodiversity and air quality of the 
area. 
 
The people in this residential area of Camden Town have already lost too many 
mature trees in recent years and I very much hope that consent for this 
application will be declined.    
 
Yours sincerely 



 
Russell Grant 
30, Delancey Street, 
London NW1 7NH 
 


